
 
 

 

The two Proposed rail tracks are depicted and the parcels potentially being affected. The 
California High-Speed Rail project is expected to pass through San Benito County there are 
currently two proposed routes and the community and key stakeholders have not been engaged in 
the planning process. Both prosed routs are expected to run through Pacheco Pass near Casa de 
Fruta, but one proposal would cross Frazier Lake Road and then Bloomfield Road and the other 
along Frazier Lake Road and State Route 25. The San Jose to Pacheco Pass Corridor is projected 
to course from Diridon Station through San Benito County and into the Pacheco Pass to nine 
miles northeast of Los Banos.  

 


